
 

October 31, 2022 

Provider Memorandum 
Molina Partnering with New Dental Service Vendor Beginning January 1, 2023 

Molina Healthcare of Illinois (Molina) announces an upcoming change in dental vendors for Medicaid and 
MMP/Duals. Beginning January 1, 2023, Molina will terminate the relationship with Avēsis Dental and 
begin a relationship with DentaQuest. Additional details will follow. 

Note: Avēsis Vision will continue as our vendor for routine vision services. 

Providers currently serving or who plan to serve the dental needs of Molina members on or after January 1 
must be contracted with DentaQuest prior to providing services. Please visit dentaquest.com/dentists to 
learn about contracting with DentaQuest, or call Provider Services at (800) 508-6780. 

Questions? 

We’re here to help. Contact your Provider Network Manager or email the Provider Network Management 
team at MHILProviderNetworkManagement@MolinaHealthcare.com. For help identifying your Provider 
Network Manager, visit Molina’s Service Area page at MolinaHealthcare.com. 

Availity Provider Portal 

We continue our transition to the Molina Availity Provider Portal, a tool that streamlines your claims 
management, authorizations, and eligibility/benefit verification. Are you registered? Click here. 

Get Critical Updates 

Receive news and updates about Molina services and plan requirements delivered straight to your inbox! 
Click here to join Molina’s provider email list. 

Note: Molina’s website and documents are best viewed in Google Chrome or Microsoft Edge. 
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